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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 21, 2017 

 
CBJ Assembly Mining Committee seeks public members 

 
The City and Borough of Juneau Assembly Mining Committee convened its first meeting today 
to answer the charge by Mayor Koelsch to return recommendations to the Committee of the 
Whole:  
 

• What action(s) should be taken on the proposed mining ordinance? 
• What public process should be taken regarding the proposed mining ordinance? 

 
Chair Norton Gregory and members Maria Gladziszewski and Beth Weldon determined to add 
two Planning Commission members and two members of the public to the mining committee.   
 
Persons interested in the public seats should complete an application form available in the 
Clerk’s Office and on-line at: http://www.juneau.org/clerk/boards/applying_for_a_board.php 
 
Applications should be submitted to the Clerk’s Office no later than Monday, August 7, at 4:30 
p.m. for consideration at the next meeting set for August 9 at Noon in the City Hall Conference 
Room.   The work of the Assembly Mining Committee is anticipated to be completed by 
November, 2017. 
 
For more information, check out the CBJ website 
http://www.juneau.org/engineering/AJ_MINE/index.php 
 
 

### 
 

Contact: Rorie Watt, City Manager, 586-5240 or rorie.watt@juneau.org 
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